
 

 

June 3, 2021 

Dear St. Stephen families, 

Thank you for your flexibility this year and most importantly for your support. 

I am so proud of our students and how they handled this school year, and I am also thankful for 

our wonderful teachers. I can honestly say that we are fortunate to have a staff who will roll up 

their sleeves and jump right in and get working for the success of our school.  They are truly a 

great team. 

I pray that we will have a restriction-free school year next year. As soon as I have the 

information, I will get it out to all of you.   

Until then, have a long, mellow, slow-moving, and happy summer! 

God Bless, 

Mrs. Christine Vaughan 


